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Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 

Southern California Edison Company 
Irvine Operations Center 
23 Parker Street 
Irvine, California 92718 

Attention: Mr. Harold B. Ray, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter dated January 31, 1990, providing further response 
to our letter, dated December 8, 1989.  

We appreciate your continuing assessment of the state of your radiation 
protection program. Your thoughtful consideration of health physics 
performance trends and program elements is recognized as an important facet of 
maintaining high radiation safety standards.  

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

Ross A. Scarano,-Director 
Division of Radiation Safety and 

Safeguards 
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